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       Bunnings clinics join local vax drive 

Pop-up Covid vaccination clinics will appear at Bunnings stores in 

Yeppoon and North Rockhampton this weekend offering a jab with 

a snag. 

 

The Member for Keppel and Assistant Education Minister Brittany 

Lauga said the two pop-up clinics, both in the Keppel electorate, 

would be open 9am-1pm. 

 

She said the initiative was another part of the Queensland 

Government’s drive to boost the vaccination rates to strengthen the 

health of Queenslanders. 

“People will still be able to get the vaccine at established 

Queensland Health vaccination centres, GPs, pharmacies and 

outreach clinics, but this weekend as a boost you will also be able 

to get your jab at one of our local Bunnings stores. 



“So, if you see a vaccination clinic at Bunnings and haven’t yet been 

vaccinated I’d encourage you to please walk in and get the jab. 

“We’re targeting locations with lower vaccination rates, and 

unfortunately the local government areas of Livingstone and 

Rockhampton are amongst those,” said Ms Lauga. 

Opening hours and other information will be available online at 

www.health.qld.gov.au/vaccinebookings later this week. 

 

        

ENDS…Contact John 0400787037 

 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.health.qld.gov.au%2Fvaccinebookings&data=04%7C01%7Ckeppel%40parliament.qld.gov.au%7Ca87eecf792174568521308d98d43574c%7C234f33c1f5a34c5d8628a50c061ce055%7C0%7C0%7C637696143113084958%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=pCqElYgEcOqdoswCEPDMp56x6Sp%2BAA8%2FEEeTnFydv8k%3D&reserved=0

